
 

Week Ending 01-17-21 

INCIDENTS: 

01-11-21 

 
At 1408hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0056 for a noise complaint at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
01-12-21 

At 1039hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0057 for a report of a theft from a 
business on E. Jackson St. 
 
At 1200hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0058 for a report of Fraud at a 
business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1534hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0059 for a message delivery for 
HCSO to a residence on N Crawford St. 
 
At 1705hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0061 for a lost property complaint 
on S. Crawford St. 
 
At 2217hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0063 for a lockout on N. Grant St. 
 
01-13-21 
 
At 0412hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0064 to assist with an animal call 
on the West limits of the village. 
 
At 1526hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0065 for a petty theft at a 
residence on E. Jackson St. 
 
At 1836hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0066 for a parking problem on N. 
Monroe St. 
 
At 2258hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0067 for a suspicious vehicle on 
Kenton Aly. 
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01-15-21 
 
At 0747hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0068 to assist a citizen at a 
business on N. Clay St. 
 
At 0921hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0069 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1716hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0071 for a lockout at a business 
on N. Washington St. 
 
At 2111hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0072 for a civil stand-by at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
01-16-21 
 
At 0633hsr this department responded to call 21MPD0073 to check the welfare of a 
resident on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 1650hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0074 to unlock a vehicle at a 
residence on Lakeview Dr. 
 
At 1853hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0075 to a report of a theft at a 
business on SR39. 
 
At 1915hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0076 to unlock a vehicle at a 
residence on CR58. 
 
At 1953hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0077 to a disabled vehicle on N. 
Clay St. 
 
01-17-21 
 
At 0027 this department responded to call 21MPD0078 for a traffic stop on W Jackson 
St. 
 
At 1017hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0079 for a parking problem on 
Walnut St. 
 
At 1506hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0080 for a civil stand by at a 
residence on S Alexander St. 
 
 
 
 
ACCIDENTS: 
 
01-15-21 

At 1427hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0070 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on W. Jackson St.  A report was filed. 


